Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes
May 15,2018

Opening prayer was given by Pastor Janet Rieckhoff-Faris.

Chris Countryman thanked the Moville Woman'’s Club for catering the meal today.
Guests were introduced: Donnie Reblitz and Ryan Beardshear. Ryan introduced
himself to the members and talked about his law experience and invited interested
seniors to visit his office if they are interested in the law profession.

The WC senior boys introduced themselves and talked about their future plans.

Old Business:

 Treasurer’s Report: Jeannie Krueger reported that before today’s meals are paid,
there is a balance of $8,222.71.

» Minutes of the last meeting are available at visitmoville.com or by seeing Lisa
Fouts.

 School News: Hunter Koehn was introduced as the Chamber Student of the Month.
e Moville News: Jim Fisher reported that Community Visioning wraps up at the end
of May.

o MCDALI: Stee Maxwell state the house on 4™ Street may be sold. Development
project looks to start in 2019. Discussions are underway with a person who may
open the grocery store in mid-summer. Annual MCDAI dues notices are being sent.
Stee commented on how lucky we are to have such a nice senior center with meals
served 5 days a week.

New Business:

e Pam Clark told the senior boys about a scholarship and low interest loan program
available through the Woman’s Club. Contact Pam for information.

e WC Graduation - May 20, 2018

e Chamber Golf Tournament - June 8, 2018

e Moville Days Committee - June 8-9 - Volunteers are needed

e Farmer’s Market - Jeannie Krueger said the Farmer’s Market would begin
Thursday, June 7. They want to provide hands-on activities with kids. In order to
cover advertising costs they will fill out a Chamber grant application. ($250)

Guest Speaker: Ericka Heiser

Today’s Meal Attendance: 60



